22-24 The Table Peoria, IL LLC
d/b/a The Table
8305 N. Allen Road, Suite 2
Requesting:  Class K (Rental Hall)
Subclass 2 (live entertainment)

Karen Lewis, Co-Owner, presented a request for a Class K (Rental Hall) Liquor License, with a Subclass 2
(live entertainment) at 8305 N. Allen Road, Suite 2.

In discussion with Chairwoman Coates, Ms. Lewis reported she and her husband owned the building.
She remarked they had remodeled and updated the space. She gave a brief overview of the planned
use of the space that was formerly used a restaurant pre-COVID. She said their idea was to have Pop-
Ups for Chefs. She said tickets would be sold for the 120 seats available. She noted they planned to
have a bar and live music.

During more discussion, Ms. Lewis said they planned to have other events such as wedding receptions
and other events at the proposed venue. Ms. Lewis said they would be open on Monday thru Saturday
and closed on Sundays.

In response to a question from Commissioner Houwanou regarding their opening date, Ms. Lewis said
she wanted to do a New Year’s Eve Bash. She reported in relation to live music, she wanted to have one
or two people to perform.

Fire Engineer Perrin asked Ms. Lewis to contact him to do a Fire Inspection before opening.
There being no further questions or comments, Chairwoman Coates called for a motion.

Commissioner Spears moved to recommend approval of the request for a Class K (Rental Hall) Liquor
License, with a Subclass 2 (live entertainment) at 8305 N. Allen Road; seconded by Commissioner
Hounwanou.

Approved by roll call vote:

Yeas: Coates, Hounwanou, Spears - 3;
Nays: None;

Abstention: None.

Chairwoman Coates stated this recommendation would be heard at the City Council Meeting to be held
on Tuesday, December 13, 2022, at 6:00 p.m.



